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TECHNICAL PRONOUNCEMENT NO.1 OF 2017 

ADOPTION OF THE INTERNATIONAL PROFESSIONAL PRACTICES 
FRAMEWORK (IPPF) 2017 

In 2011, the National Board of Accountants and Auditors through its Technical 
Pronouncement No.1 of 2011 adopted the International Professional Practices Framework 
(IPPF) 2011. 

Following the revision and replacement of IPPF 2011 by the IPPF 2017, the NBAA 
Governing Board at its 172nd meeting held on 28th June 2017 approved the replacement of 
IPPF 2011 by IPPF 2017 

The use of the IPPF 2017 is effective from 1st July 2017.  

The Board shall however, continue to issue standards and technical pronouncements to 
supplement the adopted International Standards as and when need arises to do so. 
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